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EXHIBITION 0P PICTURES.

AT DALHOUSIE COMMEE.

0F. the three Arts generally called liberal, painting scems

Lest adoapted l'or exhibition ; and atthoughi dcmanding deep
recearcb, and great mental powver in ils execution. il is
certainly easiest apprcciateil by the generality of people.
Of» MVusic, the simple melody, or fll choral harmony, ivili
more readily than Painting lead captive the mere percep-
'tion; but Music is so impalpable in ils nature, so fieeting
in ils existence, that we are pleased wve know not ivhy,
care flot wherefore, and littie beside mere pleasure is gain-
ed. Il is formed of air, and created by my5tical touch and
motion, and is so, much of a phantasie, that in the opinion
of some, il scarcely imparts a single idea. Beside, in the
exhibition of Music, a second party is always requisite; and
so far, it is inconvenient for abstraction, or close examina-
tion.-Poetry, £0 many is flot more approachable ; the reci-
ter, who can throw sound and life mbt the bard's written.*
thought, will indeed be ïistened to, as to the voice of a
god; and ivili despotically convey his enfrenzied auditors
wherever bis finger points. But withiout this assistance, to
numbers of' bis fellow mien, how flat, stale and nprofita-
bic it the poet's labour. The delicacy and strength of rea-
son beautifully expressed; the vivid colouring oi figurative
Ianguage, are lost ho many, as the sunset glory is 10 the
mole. The hidden veins of' ricli ore which the philosophie
bard draws from the material and immaterial world; the barmo-
ny with which he imbues the granite masse,s of the moun-
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